HURRICANE CITY

UTAH City Engineer
Mayor City Manager
Nanette Billings Kaden DeMille Arthur LeBaron
PE, PLS

November 30, 2022

Kim Manwill
UDOT Region 4
210 W 800 S
Richfield, UT 84701

RE: Purgatory Road Local Government Funding Commitment
Dear Kim:

The design effort for Purgatory Road project is proposed to cost $844,626.55. Currently we
have secured Federal Aid in the amount of $450,000.00. The shortfall of $394,626.55 is proposed
to be handled by a cost share between Hurricane City, Washington City, and Washington County,
as follows:

Hurricane City: $147,313.28
Washington City: $147,313.27
Washington County: $100,000.00

| have been authorized by the City Manager to write this letter of commitment for
Hurricane City’s portion of $147,313.28 for the project. | realize that if there are increased costs
due to approved scope changes the three entities will need to commit to additional funding.

Very Sincerely,

Arthur O. LeBaron, PE, PLS
City Engineer
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